
 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/Year 7 September 2020 Admissions 

 

May 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

  

Further to my letter to you in April 2020, with regards to your child starting at Barr Beacon School 

in September 2020, I am writing to thank those of you who have accessed and submitted all three of 

the essential forms that must be completed before your child can start school with us.   

 

Unfortunately, however, a number of these forms have not yet been completed which means that we 

are not able to capture the key information required.  

 

There are three forms to be completed.  They are the: Essential Information Form, the Consent 

Form and the Medical Form.  Here is the link to the school website where the three forms can be 

found: http://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/induction/ 

 

It is imperative that these forms are completed as soon as possible so that we can make 

preparations to receive your child.  

 

I am sure that you will have lots of questions and will want to begin to make preparations for your 

child’s start with us.  On the school website, http://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/induction/, you will find 

our Induction Booklet, which provides you with all of the information that you need.  Typically, I 

would have invited you all to an Induction Evening in the summer term to welcome you and meet 

you in person.  However, in order to maintain everyone’s safety it is unlikely that we will be able to 

do that this year.  To help you and your child feel more comfortable about their transition to us, 

there is a helpful guide to ‘Moving Up’ on the website, which should answer some of the questions 

that they will have. 

 

One of the burning questions that everyone has when they join us is ‘Will I get lost?’ Inevitably, it 

will take time for pupils to find their way around.  To help new pupils become familiar with our 

school site and to give them a view of some of the venues that they will be using very soon, Mr 

Lowbridge-Ellis, one of my Deputy Headteachers, has made a short video to help you to visualise 

our school which can be accessed here: http://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/virtual-tour/ 

 

Within our Induction Booklet online, you will find details about our school uniform.  Our pupils are 

always commended on the high standard of their presentation and it is important to us that this 

continues.  Please spend some time with your child reading the Induction Booklet to learn more 

about our expectations of parents and pupils.  

 

I know that your child will be keen to learn which House they are in but we will not make that 

decision yet so please do not buy a tie or school badge.  We will inform you in due course of this 

information.  
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Under the Induction section of the school website, you will find an offer for new starters from Clive 

Mark, one of our uniform suppliers, which may also be of interest to you.  

 

 

I will write again soon with more updates and information about your child’s start with us in 

September but in the meantime if you have any questions please contact 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 


